THE MARAUDER

Gold Coast Chapter 351 Quarterly Newsletter

http://goldcoast351.org/news.htm

SEPTEMBER 2012





Pres: V. Montalvo CAP.VSM@juno.com

VP: H. Bennett FXEpilot@aol.com

Treasurer:-Ran Meriam - warhawk10@bellsouth.net



LAST DAY TO

REGISTER YOUR TEAM -SEPT 30/12

THE COACH THEN HAS UNTIL OCTOBER 26, 2012 TO REGISTER THE NAMES OF THE TEAM MEMBERS. IF A JROTC REGISTERS A TEAM, THEN A TEAM FROM THE HIGH SCHOOL (OPEN DIVISION) MAY REGISTER FOR FREE!!!! PLEASE ALERT ANY PROSPECTIVE COACH AT THE HIGH SCHOOL LEVEL to this DATE! TheAForcAssociation is proud to present

TheAForcAssociation is proud to present for the 5th year, CyberPatriot V.

Cyber Patriot is the premiere national high school cyber defense competition created to inspire high school students (Grades 9-12)toward careers in cyber security or other science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM) disciplines critical to our nation's future.

GOLD COAST CHAPTER LUNCHEON

SEPTEMBER 29, 2012 NOON -\$20.00

GALUPPI'S RESTAURANT

1103 n. Federal Hway, Pompano Beach

954-785-0226 -info@galuppis.com

Reservations: Ran Meriam – 954-575-1069

www.warlhawk10@bellsouth.net

GUEST SPEAKER: MAJ. Virginia Knudsen

& CYBERPATRIOT TEAM.

Maj. Knudsen will discuss CPV competiton which is open to any JROTC or high school. This is the time to invite your neighbors, friends, and prospective members. They will be very impressed with this national high school defense competition that AFA has implemented, now in its fifth year.

Now in its fifth phase, CyberPatriot V is open to all high schools, Civil Air Patrol Units, JROTC Units, US Naval Sea Cadet Corps Units and accredited home school programs around the country. More info:

www.uscyberpatriot.org. The September issue of CyberSentinel, CP's newsletter is on the home page of the above CP address. Also at the bottom of the home page are 2 short CD's that will quickly show you what CP is all about.

Your AFA Gold Coast Chapter #351 is very proud to announce that eleven (12) teams in our area have registered to participate in CP5. We congratulate every team that has registered and wish them the very best as they prepare for the competition.

<u>PRACTICE ROUNDS BEGIN OCTOBER 1 – 12.</u>

THERE ARE A FEW GRANTS OR PARTIAL GRANTS AVAILABLE TO PAY THE ENTRY FEE FOR THOSE IN THE OPEN DIVISION.

Please email Gold Coast President Virginia Montalvo – cap.vsm@juno.com

2012-13 GOLD COAST CHAPTER OFFICERS:

PRESIDENT – Virginia Montalvo

VICE PRESIDENT – Harvey Bennett

SECRETARY – Fran Shaw

TREASURER – Ran Meriam

Membership-Gerry Rennert

Veterans Affairs – Loretta Young

CYBERPATRIOT – Fran Shaw

All are welcome to attend our board meetings.

Please see aAttached FLYER

FIELD TRIP TO AIR SHOW AT HOMESTEAD AIR RESERVE BASE -

Saturday – November 3, 2012

PRICE - \$30.00

Contact: RAN MERIAM – warhawk10@bellsouth.net

954-575-1069

DEADLINE FOR RES. – OCTOBER 23,2012

BUS WILL PICK UP AT CYPRESS CREEK TRIRAIL PARKING Lot AT 8 A.M.; RETURN ABOUT 5:00 P.M.

My thanks to Ms Fran Shaw for putting this announcement newsletter together. VSM

Air Force Association Gold Coast Chapter Luncheon September 29, 2012

SORRY, no credit card transactions today.

Our computers are out.

Have you ever heard those words and wondered,

How does that happen?

Welcome to CYBERSPACE

Luncheon speaker will introduce AFA's innovative CyberPatriot program

Saturday September 29, 2012; 12 noon Galuppi's Restaurant 1103 N. Federal Hwy. Pompano. Adjacent to Pompano Air Park and Golf Course Sit down all included lunch \$20 pp

Call Ran to reserve your space 954-575-1069